
 

U.S. Department of Justice 
 

National Security Division 
 
  

Foreign Investment Review Section    Washington, D.C. 20002 
 

June 24, 2020 
 

By E-File (IBFS) 
 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications 
Commission 445 l2th St. SW, 
Room TW-B204 
Washington, DC 20554 

 
Re:  Snail Mobile LLC 

Application for International Section 214 Authorization  
IBFS File No. ITC-214-20150324-00077 (ITC-AMD-20170302-00026; 
ITC-AMD-20170918-00154) 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

The Departments of Justice, Homeland Security, and Defense (collectively, the 
Agencies), write to inform the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) that the Agencies 
are no longer reviewing the above-captioned application for national security and law 
enforcement concerns.   

 
On June 11, 2020, counsel for Snail Mobile LLC informed the Department of Justice that 

it no longer wished to continue proceeding with its application.  Accordingly, the Agencies 
return this application to the FCC for further review.  
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Respectfully submitted, 

 
LOYAAN A. EGAL 
Deputy Chief, Telecommunications 
Foreign Investment Review Section 
National Security Division 
United States Department of Justice 

           
___________/s/___________________    
Christine M. Quinn 
Attorney Advisor, Telecommunications 
Foreign Investment Review Section 
National Security Division 
United States Department of Justice 
175 N Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20002 

 
 

 
 
cc: David Krech (via e-mail at david.krech@fcc.gov)  
Adrienne McNeil (via e-mail at Adrienne.McNeil@fcc.gov) 
FCC-TTelecom list (via e-mail at FCC-TTelecom@fcc.gov)  


